
Follow us on Facebook          

Please like and share our  

Facebook page 

 

School Website:   

bloomsburynurseryschool.co.uk 

Winter Infections  

Please keep your child at home if they have a high    
temperature or they are unwell. Please do not send 

them in with Calpol.  

https://ukhsa.blog.gov.uk/2023/01/05/back-to-school-
5-things-to-do-to-help-manage-winter-illness/  

Spring Term 2 

We hope everyone had a wonderful half term  

holiday  

 

This term the children will be exploring and learning 

about the signs of Spring.  We will be having chicks into 

nursery and looking at the growth of the natural world 

around us and caring for new life. We have listed the 

books of the week on the next page, that the children 

will be focussing on throughout the next 4 weeks.  We 

have also placed links on Tapestry for you to follow, to 

share the books and activities at home.  Please share 

your learning at home with us on Tapestry. 

 

A polite reminder to label your child’s clothing with his/ her name. 

We always do our best to return all your child’s belongings at the 

end of the day but sadly, with many children in each class this can 

be difficult if the belongings aren’t labelled. Some of the clothes 

look the same and often the same size. Please help us to look after 

your child’s belongings by labelling everything. 

When we find clothing with names in, we will return it to the child. 

  

https://www.bloomsburynurseryschool.co.uk/
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fukhsa.blog.gov.uk%2F2023%2F01%2F05%2Fback-to-school-5-things-to-do-to-help-manage-winter-illness%2F&data=05%7C01%7CDawn.Evans%40birmingham.gov.uk%7C43953ee0d4dd4113662308daef4b868f%7C699ace67d2
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fukhsa.blog.gov.uk%2F2023%2F01%2F05%2Fback-to-school-5-things-to-do-to-help-manage-winter-illness%2F&data=05%7C01%7CDawn.Evans%40birmingham.gov.uk%7C43953ee0d4dd4113662308daef4b868f%7C699ace67d2


£1 each week 

 

 

 

Diary Dates: 

   

Parents Workshop on World Book Day & 

Mother’s Day: 9:10am to 10am on Tuesday 

5th March & Thursday 7th March 24 

Friday 22nd March 24 —End of Term and 

open Tuesday 09th April 24 

Teacher Training Day — Mon 08th April 

24 

 Books of the week  

Attached are YouTube links to the story for you to read at home 

Sunflower Books  (3-4 yrs)                Daisies Books  (2-3 yrs) 

 

 

                          Little Red Hen                          When Spring Comes 

 

                                                       

 
                                                                                                Jaspers Beanstalk  
                               Jack and the Beanstalk 

 
      

 
                        

        Easter                                      Little One Step  

 
 
                                    

 

The Rights for this term are: 

 

UNCRC: Article 29 I have the right to an education 

which          develops my personality, respect for 

others’ rights and the   environment 

UNCRC Article 26– my family should get the 

money they need to help bring me up 

School Fund 

Please remember to bring in a spare set 

of clothes for your child.  If you have any 

of the spare clothes from the nursery 

please could we ask that you return 

them.  

As we have children with many different 

allergies please can we make sure we 

have NO NUTS in the packed lunch box-

es and cut grapes in half as they are a 

chocking hazard.  


